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Investigating our senses 

 

 

As mentioned in last weeks’ article, Transition have been learning about the 5 senses. This 

week, we have explored the sense of hearing and the sense of taste with some fun 

experiments! 

Firstly, we tested our sense of hearing with a ‘guess the sounds’ game! The children had to 

listen to different sounds and try to guess what the sound was. There were some tricky ones, 

but everyone did really well! 

Next it was on to our sense of taste. The children tried some different juices and guessed what 

the flavours were. We even tried to trick them with water that was coloured with food 

colouring – everyone predicted that it would be blueberry!  

Next week, we will go on to explore our sense of touch and smell.  
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